Caroline Drumm P.O. Box 566, Jhamsikhel, Patan

The British School

Principal Kathmandu, Nepal

January 20th 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

CAMPUS ACCESS FOR MONDAY 24/01/22 TO FRIDAY 28/01/22

Unfortunately, due to staff shortages and challenges related to the COVID situation, we will not be
able to have some students on campus next week as originally planned. For students from FS to
Y10, all lessons will therefore be online next week. Fortunately, most staff are able to work from
home and will continue to provide high quality online lessons for students.

We remain committed to following the government guidance in relation to schools, including
making provision for examinations. Students in Y11, Y12 and Y13 will be able to access the
campus only for their examinations but should return home once exams are finished. They should
not come to school until 15 minutes before their first exam. If your child has an examination in
both the morning and afternoon, they are to remain on campus where they will be supervised,
returning home straight after their final exam of the day. All of the exam rooms comply fully with
social distancing requirements. As previously stated, we ask that students coming on campus
take a weekly antigen test each Monday morning before coming to school and log the results
here. Students will not be allowed to access the campus if they have not done their test and
logged the result.

We will continue to monitor the situation and will contact you next week with an update. We
apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause however, it is an unavoidable course of
action at this time.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this, please let me know.

Yours sincerely

Caro Drumm
Principal

Patron: H.E.The British Ambassador

Telephone: 977-1-5421794, 977-1-5422012, e-mail: tbs@tbs.edu.np website: www.tbskathmandu.org



https://forms.gle/WUVqj6GqwZM4v5pGA

